MILTON OFFICE

6658 Park Avenue

Milton, FL 32570 Phone
(850) 983-5650

Fax (850) 983-5655

July 21, 2016

MEMORANDUM

ComMmunIy
SENOE)

Richard Cobb, Director

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent
School Board Members

FROM: Richard Cobb, Director

RE: School Board Approval

GULF BREEZE OFFICE

675 Gulf Breeze Parkway

Gulf Breeze, FL. 32561 Phone

(850) 934-4095 Fax (850)
934-4097

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Gulf Breeze Elementary — GB United Methodist Youth/Youth Event Games

Gulf Breeze High — Mr. Robbins Neighborhood, Inc./Fitness Training

Gulf Breeze High — Fulford Harbour LLC Hilton P’cola Beach/Shuttle for Employees
Gulf Breeze Middle — Momentum Church/services
Locklin Tech/Russell Center — New Hope Community Church/services

Milton High — Starr Athletics/Girls Basketball Fundraiser

West Navarre Intermediate — Wes Vic Property Owner’s Association/Annual Meeting



